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Oregonians overwhelmingly support our fundamental rights and freedoms to control 

our own bodies, lives, and futures without undue political interference and 

discriminatory government actions. And the polling is clear: Oregon voters 

understand that our rights are under relentless assault and support these 

constitutional safeguards that will protect us and the people we love from further 

attacks. Please vote Yes on SJR 33 for Equal Rights for All.  

I have neighbors and family members who would directly benefit from this measure 

and it is important to me that they not be discriminated against. 


